PARISH BENCH DAY
24 APRIL 2021

Parish Councillors gave benches in the Parish a wash and brush-up ready
for summer visitors. Benches were scrubbed and strimmed around to
provide a more pleasant place to sit and enjoy the views of the Parish.

To commemorate life-long resident Nancy Thompson a plaque was
placed on the bench at Cut Throat Lane.

‘She loved this view’



Meanwhile parishioers were out busily tidying up and cleaning other areas.

Railings and street names were washed



Phone boxes were brushed
and buffed up

Planters were positioned Daffs were dead-headed

Many thanks to all those who did their bit



